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The Trustees 

The Sandhu Charitable Foundation  

Santon House 

53-55 Uxbridge Road 

Ealing 

London  

W5 5SA 

 

 

Dear Mr and Mrs Sandhu,                                                                           

 

On behalf of everyone at Shelter, I am writing to express our heartfelt thanks for The Sandhu 

Charitable Foundation’s recent generous donation of £5,000 which has been safely received. A 

formal receipt to confirm this is included with this letter. We are incredibly grateful to you and the 

Trustees for your kind words and wonderful support for Shelter’s work.   

 

It has been a very tough period for us all, but especially for people who are homeless or struggling 

with bad housing. Thanks to amazing supporters like you we’ve been able to help people facing 

homelessness across the country – from the taxi driver forced to sleep in his car when he couldn’t 

keep up with his rent, to the junior doctor thrown out because her landlord was afraid of the virus. 

We couldn’t do this without you, and your support will help make the difference for people at the 

sharp end of the housing emergency: 

 

“It’s hard to explain the feelings I have [about Shelter] because they just did so much. To 

them it’s something so little you know, it’s just another job ticked off but you’ve changed 

our lives, you got us our home. You believed in us when nobody else did.”  - quote from a 

woman whose family was helped by Shelter 

 

I look forward to keeping you updated about the difference you are making. In the meantime, if you 

have any questions then please don’t hesitate to get in touch – I will be delighted to assist. Please 

let me know too if you would like an update call to talk about Shelter’s work in more depth.  

 

Once again, thank you so much your support. It really is very much appreciated.  

 

With best regards,  

 

 

Richard Gaskin 

Philanthropy Manager 

http://www.shelter.org.uk/

